Slow, Necessary And
Improves the Leve

After the end of the 103, the consortium held a training week for
the resources created. This last result, called SLOW TRAINING,
consisted of a manual for coaches, trainers and facilitators to

implement the SNAIL training system in companies.

Since no major changes were proposed, the draft version was
therefore considered as final. However, tips gathered from testing
during LTT will also be included for the online version of the
manual with videos added. Finally, it will be translated in all

partners languages.
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HTTP://WWW.SLOW-WORK.EU/

HTTPS://WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/
SNAIL-PROJECT-103120451883727

Final TPM

Last meeting will be held in
Krakow (Poland) 19th and 20th
September 2022.
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LTT and
Multiplier Events

On the 4th, 5th and 6th of July, the training week of
the project took place in Timisoara (Romania). During
these three days, each partner explained their
respective tools in order to train the future trainers

of workers and managers.

Regarding the multiplier events, some of them were
already organized by partners while others will be

held in the summer or after the summer of 2022.

Partners should collect statements from participants
at MEs to be included in the final online version of

the 103 manual.
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